
Rosemount High School Library Rules 

 

• Once in the library students will need to submit their ID card to either the librarian or to the 
library volunteer in exchange for a library pass. When students are done using the library, 
they will need to return the library pass in order to receive their ID cards. Lost library passes 
have a $1.00 fee. Students who do not have their ID must present the librarian with an 
appropriate substitution, such as an agenda or class schedule. ID card substitutions will be 
permitted only at the librarian’s discretion. 
 

• Students who wish to use a computer must sign into the computer log. 
 

• Computers are reserved for the purpose of school work. Games are not permitted. 
 

• Students may not save personal files on the computers, and are encouraged to come 
equipped with a USB device. All documents that are saved on to the computers will be 
deleted.  
 

• In order to keep the library quiet students are asked to politely keep their voices at a 
whisper and must use their personal headphones when using sound on the computer. 
 

• No food or drink (including water) is allowed in the library. 
 

• Students must be in full uniform at all times when in the library. Bags and coats are not 
permitted in the library. 
 

• Gaming devices and cell phone use are prohibited. 
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